
 
Count Day is Wednesday February 10th. Please make sure your child is on time 
to each class, so they can be counted!  Students who are present and on time to 
every class on Count Day will be put into a raffle to win one of 20 FREE Pizza 
Lunches.  

Report Cards have been issued via PowerSchool.  

 

Please note that all grades of D and F will be changed to a G for class 
percentages 50-69% or No Credit (NC) for class percentages below 50% Only 
courses with NC will be required to be retaken. Neither grades of G or NC will 
count toward GPAs. 

2nd Semester Book Distribution is this week from 9am – 3pm 

Mid-Winter Break is from February 15th – 19th.  Classes will resume Monday 
February 22nd. 

 


